
Grade 5 Parent Information Meeting 

• Where? Devon Middle School 

• When? Monday, May 1st, 2017 

• What Time? 6:30-7:30pm 

More Questions? Mr. Gallant gary.gallant@nbed.nb.ca  
or  

Call Devon Middle School - 453-5405 

All parents/guardians of students who are 
entering Devon Middle School in September 
are encouraged to attend this info session 
focusing on what students can expect upon 
their arrival at the school in the Fall.  
Gary Gallant (Principal) and Patty Oxford 
(Vice-Principal) look forward to meeting you! 
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